
Dear Year Six, 

Congratulations on completing your time in Year Six and preparing to embark on an 
exciting new journey in Year Seven! As you prepare to transition to a new school and 
new year, I wanted to take a moment to share some words of encouragement and 
advise.  

Firstly, I want to assure you that entering Year Seven is an exciting milestone in your 
academic journey. It may seem daunting at first, with new classmates, new teachers 
and a different environment, but it is also an opportunity for growth, learning and new 
experiences. Embrace this change with an open mind and positive attitude.  

In Year Seven, you will have the chance to explore a wider range of subjects and 
discover new areas of interest. Take advantage of this opportunity to try new things, 
weather it’s joining a sports team, participating in a school club, or learning a musical 
instrument. These extracurricular activities will not only help you develop new skills but 
also allow you to make new friends and create lasting memories.  

One of the most important pieces of advice I can offer is to stay organised and manage 
you time effectively. With multiple subjects and homework, its crucial to develop good 
study habits early on. Create a study schedule, prioritize you tasks and make sure to 
allocate time for relaxation and leisure activities as well. Rember, finding a healthy 
balance between work and play is essential for your overall well-being.      

Another key aspect of Year Seven is building strong relationships with your teachers 
and classmates. Don't hesitate to ask for help when you need it, whether it’s clarifying a 
concept or seeking guidance on a task. Your teachers are there to support you, so take 
advantage of their expertise and don't be afraid to ask questions. Additionally, be kind 
and respectful to you classmates, as they are navigating this new journey alongside 
you. Building positive relationships will not only enhance you learning experience but 
also create a supportive and inclusive environment for everyone.  

Finally, remember to enjoy the journey! Year Seven has many ups and downs but it’s an 
amazing experience so enjoy it and behave so you can go on amazing trips and have fun 
with your friends. 

Yours sincerely,  

Aisha 

 


